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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As we approach the end of our second week of hybrid instruction and the beginning of our fall 

break, we want to review some pertinent information.  Please complete the survey connected to the parent 

portal for each of your children’s choices for either in-person or remote learning for the second marking 

period.  It is imperative for planning purposes that we get this information as soon as possible.  If you 

have any questions or concerns about this please contact your child’s principal directly.  Also, as the fall 

break begins next week and families may choose to travel during this week, please be cognizant of New 

Jersey’s travel restrictions due to Covid-19 that can be found via this link.  It is important that as positive 

COVID-19 cases are surging in the state, we all remain vigilant about ensuring the safety of our school 

community. 

 

While this year began in a very different fashion, we are off to a great start to the school year, and 

the first marking period concludes on November 13, 2020.  Even during a pandemic, time seems to fly 

by!  We value our parent community as partners in the educational process and look forward to continuing 

to work together to best serve the educational needs of the children of Edison Township.  Please continue 

to participate in the education of your children. 

 

 In addition, as we continue to deal with the effects of the COVID-19 virus on our community, 

please check our website regularly for updates and changes that may occur as a result. We still remain 

hopeful that as a community we will emerge from this pandemic stronger than ever.  Be safe, and stay 

well.  And as always, continue to Shine Bright Edison! 

 

 
 

 

https://covid19.nj.gov/faqs/nj-information/travel-and-transportation/which-states-are-on-the-travel-advisory-list-are-there-travel-restrictions-to-or-from-new-jersey

